
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 July 2004 

7. REPORT ON REMOVAL OF TREE LOCATED IN REDWOOD PARK 
 
 The Board received and considered a report from the Greenspace unit seeking approval for the 

removal of a park tree.  
 
 The Board resolved that the poplar tree be removed and replaced with an appropriate tree. 
 
 


